Dear Friends:

A Gordon Research Conference 2013 on PTM networks will be held in Hong Kong SAR, China (See the attached front cover page of Science magazine Feb 15 issue).
This Gordon Research Conference 2013 on PTM networks was designed to promote the development of a multi-disciplinary research community at an international arena, which is expected to represent diverse disciplines like proteomics, molecular and cell biology, molecular genetics, biophysical chemistry, computational biology, systems biology, medicine and agriculture. This meeting will focus on the comprehensive networks of hundreds of protein posttranslational modifications (PTMs) as well as the intricate modifying/demodifying enzyme-protein substrate cascades occurring in cellular processes and during the growth and development of eukaryotic model organisms (see attached flyer).
One of the objectives of this meeting is also to suggest some future directions for molecular and cellular proteomic research on PTM networks. Your participation will certainly help our community to move forward in this regard. This meeting also provides you an ideal place for connecting with experts in PTM network research fields.
These speakers will stay in the conference for several days with you at HKUST conference site. It is a rare opportunity for you to get acquainted with these scientists and discuss face-to-face with speakers about science in general and PTM proteomics in specific.
The quota for participants of this GRC2013 is about a hundred. So register now or to encourage your students and post-doctors to attend this conference! 
Sincerely yours
Ning LI
Chair of GRC2013 on PTM Networks
----------------------------------------

How to Apply and Register
Gordon Research Conferences encourages applications from scientifically qualified conferees of any sex, age, race, color and national origin.
To be considered for attendance at a Gordon Research Conference, first complete an online application(http://www.grc.org/). If you are unable to submit an application online, fax and email versions are also available (contact ptmnet2013@ust.hk for more details). Typically, the application deadline is four (4) weeks prior to the start of the Conference. The specific application deadline for each Conference is noted on its program page. Please apply as soon as possible, as some meetings become oversubscribed before the deadline.
Applications are forwarded to the Chair for review. The Chair will admit applicants based on scientific merit and attendance maximums at the Conference site.
If your application is accepted by the Chair, you will receive an acceptance email containing a link to the online registration process. Please complete your registration and submit your payment immediately to assure your attendance and accommodations. Registrations not completed three (3) weeks before the meeting may be released to individuals on the waiting list. If you arrive at a Conference without having prepaid your registration, and the attendance maximum has already been reached, it is possible you will not be admitted.
If you have any questions about your application and/or registration, please visit the Contact Information page on our web site to find the appropriate GRC staff member to assist you. 
Directions for Payment / Receipts
Registration and payment is now done online almost exclusively. If your application is accepted, you will receive a personalized web link via email. Follow this link to the GRC online registration site. This will give you the option to pay online using a credit card (VISA, MasterCard or American Express).
Forms of Payment
Credit card (VISA, MasterCard or American Express) is the preferred method of payment.
Contact your Conference Operations Associate (contact information here) only if you cannot enter your credit card information online.
Receipts
Receipts are sent out daily (by email). You should receive one within 1 business day of completing your registration. Receipts are sent to the email address listed on the application form ONLY. If you did not receive your receipt, you must submit a request for your receipt in writing. Please email the Conference Operations Associate for your meeting (contact information here) and indicate the participant's name, conference, and method of payment.
Reimbursements
All reimbursements are issued within 2-4 weeks after the conference. Reimbursements are issued for overpayments, cancellations and participants receiving funding from the chair of the conference.
If your payment was made to GRC via credit card, your credit card will be refunded up to the amount initially charged to the card. If you are receiving a reimbursement greater than this amount, the remaining reimbursement will be sent in the form of a check. If you did not use a credit card, your reimbursement will be in the form of a check. Please read our Uncashed Reimbursement Check Policy for more information.
